
On Sun, Apr 19, 2020, 11:24 Walter Winner wrote:

Hey gang! Just checking in. 

I am sure you are all keeping tabs on the news. 

I am hoping the Governor and Dr. Acton feel it is safe for us to assemble soon. 

I miss all of you! 

As you are aware, we have no idea how this is going to effect, at least summer calendar and beyond. 

But just hang in there.

This a good time to contact a friend about joining when this is all over. I hope you all are keeping your 
chops (or arms if you a percussionist) in shape! 

Can wait till we can all get back together! 

Dave 


